
OUR MISSION……..�

We are the family of Saint Regis, a diverse faith-filled community of caring people. 

We commit ourselves to be Christ-like to one another, promoting active participa-

tion by all in building the parish faith community. Unified through Word and Wor-

ship, we answer the call to love and serve God. We resolve to share our faith 

through prayer, outreach and service. 

BAPTISM...3rd Sunday of 

the month at 9:30am Mass 

(Parents must attend         

Baptism Preparation).                        

Call Karen at ext. #208                                                                                          

RECONCILIATION               

Saturday 4:00pm to 4:45pm 

or call Fr. George                                

MATRIMONY...One year        

notice required�

                   �                       �

                                  PARISH STAFF 

Fr. E. George Saletrik, Pastor (ext. #205) gsaletrik@dioceseofgreensburg.org�

Ms. Florence Gradisek, Liturgy & Music (ext. #209) fgradisek@dioceseofgreensburg.org�

Mrs. Karen McDade, Faith Form. & Media Mgr. (ext. #208)kmcdade@dioceseofgreensburg.org�

Mr. Michael Daversa, Business Manager (ext. #204) mdaversa@dioceseofgreensburg.org�

Ms. Joyce Miller, Parish Secretary and Sacristan (ext. #206) jmiller@dioceseofgreensburg.org�

Mr. Joseph Premen2ne, Maintenance Manager       �

If you have any suspicion about 

the sexual abuse (or any other 

type of abuse) of a minor child by 

anyone�please contact PA  Child-

line immediately at 1�800�932�

0313. If the alleged abuser is 

func%oning in a parish, school or 

diocesan posi%on as clergy,    

religious, paid staff or volunteer 

you are also requested to contact 

the Bishop’s Delegate for Ma-ers 

of Sexual Misconduct a/er you 

have called the Childline number 

and made the report. The Bish-

op’s Delegate may be reached at 

724�837�0901, ext. 1221.�

fàA exz|á Y|ÇtÇvx VÉâÇv|Ä   Jeff Blank, Anne5e Costlow, Marty Maskiewicz, Guy Lucas, 

�                                        Paula Ziemski and Michael Ziemski�

fàA exz|á ctáàÉÜtÄ VÉâÇv|Ä   Bill Kepes, Darlene Mazak, Lorri Muhitch, Rich Rauso,         

�                                         Marilyn Rauso, and John Wos�

Mon.�Thur. Mass at 8:00am           

Saturday Mass at 5:00pm            

Sunday Mass at 9:30am�

Exposition and                                                            

Adoration                                         

3rd Wednesday              

each month… from 

8:30am to noon 

 

ft|Çà 

exz|á 

ctÜ|á{ 

 

“A Pennsylvania Charitable Trust” 

517 Homewood Avenue 

Trafford, PA 15085 

Phone: 412-372-4577 

Fax: 412-373-5979 

www.stregistrafford.org�

A Parish           

of the                         

Diocese of                      

Greensburg�

                                                                                        

� OFFICE HOURS �

Mon/Thur..8:30am to 4:00pm�

Friday …...8:30am to 12:00pm�



MON 

1/10/22 

8:00am                                              �

Kay Gallic                                                                                 

(Jane Wolf)                                                                                                                  

TUE        

1/11/22 

8:00am                                                                      �

 Helen Lowe                                                                                  

(Fr. George)�

                                                                                                                             

WED            

1/12/22 

8:00am                  �

 Msgr. Michael Dylag                                                                           

(Fr. George)                                                                                                                 

THUR  

1/13/22 

8:00am                �

Bob Gorman                                                                                  

(Fr. George)                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                              

FRI          

1/14/22  �

�

�

No Mass                                                     �

                  �

SAT 

1/15/22      �

5:00pm  �

Irene & Henry Klimkiewicz                                

(Cole Family)                                                                                                                

SUN 

1/16/22 

9:30am          �

6:00pm�

                                                                            

Living & Deceased Members of St. Regis  �

                                                                                �

Regional Mass at Mother of Sorrows                                                                                           

                                                                                                                             

         MASSES INTENTIONS THIS WEEK�

Sunday, January 16th. 9:30am Mass                                                 

Server:                Ashley Broadwater                                                                                      

Euch. Min.:         Rick McDermo/                         

�                Tiffany Sanders                                              

Greeter:              Jackie Biskup                                              

Lector:                Stephanie Malley              

Saturday, January 15th. 5:00pm Mass                                                                                         

Server:             Jordan Dawson                                                  

Euch. Min.:     Nancy Baric                �                      

�            Charlo/e Steich      �                                                              

Greeter:          <Unfilled>                                                        

Lector:             Steve Samek �

                        Ministry Schedule �

  The St. Regis                                                              

votive is lit this                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

week in prayer for   

 

     The Living & Deceased             

Members of St. Regis Parish             

 

                                                                                                                        

The Sanctuary candle is 

lit this week in prayer 

for 

  The Bruno &   

 Schneider Families 

   from 

     Ken & Eva Jane Schneider 

     Parish Schedule, Mon. Jan. 10th. to Sun. Jan. 16th.    �

Mon. Jan 10…….1:00pm _________________Sleeping Bag Project  

� �      6:15pm ______________________Rel. Ed. / MYM                                             

Tues. Jan 11...… 6:30pm _________________Pastoral Council mtg. 

Wed Jan 12……..7:00pm ________________Vocation Ministry mtg.                                                                                                             

Sat. Jan 15………4:00pm  _______________________Confessions  

� �       5:00pm _____________________________Mass               

Sun. Jan 16…..….9:30am  ____________________________Mass        

�                                                         �

Readings for the week on page 3�

Observances for the week of January 10, 2022�                                                                 

Thursday:� St. Hilary, Bishop and Doctor of the Church             

Sunday:  � 2

nd

  Sunday in Ordinary Time�



�

Readings for the week of January 10, 2022                                                                                                                                                           

Monday:� 1 Sm 1:1�8/Ps 116:12�13, 14�17, 18�19/Mk 1:14�20                                                                                                          

Tuesday:� 1 Sm 1:9�20/1 Sm 2:1, 4�5, 6�7, 8abcd/Mk 1:21�28                                 

Wednesday:� 1 Sm 3:1�10, 19�20/Ps 40:2 and 5, 7�8a, 8b�9, 10/Mk 1:29�39  

Thursday:� 1 Sm 4:1�11/Ps 44:10�11, 14�15, 24�25/Mk 1:40�45                                      

Friday:� � 1 Sm 8:4�7, 10�22a/Ps 89:16�17, 18�19/Mk 2:1�12                                  

Saturday:            Is 62:1�5/Ps 96:1�2, 2�3, 7�8, 9�10/1Cor  12:4�11/Jn 2:1�11               

Next Sunday:� Is 62:1�5/Ps 96:1�2, 2�3, 7�8, 9�10/1 Cor 12:4�11/Jn 2:1�11 �

From Father George’s Desk…Thanks to some ridiculously early bulletin publishing deadlines over the past several 

weeks, this is the first column I am actually writing since Christmas.  So, as the Christmas Season winds down this weekend, I finally 

have the opportunity to send out a big “thank you” to everyone who helped make our celebration of Christmastide so joy-

ous and wonderful.  I wish to thank everyone who showed me such great generosity for all of the beautiful cards, gifts, and goodies.  

Your warm wishes, kind words, and generous spirit are very much appreciated.  To all who sent greetings or remembered my mom in 

prayer this Christmas Season, she asks me to thank you for your kindness.  Please be assured of my continued prayers for all of you 

throughout this new year!  Thanks to the volunteers who turned out to decorate and prepare our church for Christmas.  I have re-

ceived many compliments on how nice the church looks; your labors are very much appreciated.  Thanks to the liturgical ministers for 

exercising your ministries over the Christmas season; we are grateful for sharing your time and talent with our parish family all year 

long.  A big thanks to those in music ministry who added so much to the liturgies of this wonderful season; all of your preparation and 

practice was appreciated and enjoyed by all who gathered for worship.  Finally, thanks to all of you for your presence at the liturgies of 

Christmas Day and the Season.  I pray that the joy-filled spirit of prayer and praise present this Christmastide will continue to resound 

in our parish throughout this new year! 

 Today’s feast of the Baptism of the Lord brings our brief-but-glorious celebration of the Christmas Season to a close.  It is 

a kind of threshold through which we pass each year from our reflection upon and celebration of the Mystery of the Incarnation—of 

the Lord’s Nativity and his early manifestations—into Ordinary Time, that part of our calendar “in which no particular aspect of the 

mystery of Christ is celebrated, but rather the mystery of Christ itself is honored in its fullness….” [Universal Norms, 43]  Jesus’ baptism in 

the River Jordan by John the Baptist is the turning point that marks the end of his early manifestations and the beginning of his public 

ministry.  From here he will begin his work of proclaiming the Good News and gathering disciples to himself.  May our celebration of 

this last feast of Christmastide be a reminder of the call we have received in baptism to follow the Lord all the days of our lives and to 

continue the work he has commissioned his disciples to do: to proclaim the Good News and to build the Kingdom of God. 

 What is the Good News that Jesus begins proclaiming from his baptism?  Pope Francis writes: “Faced with a vision of 

justice as the mere observance of the law that judges people simply by dividing them into two groups—the just and sinners—Jesus is 

bent on revealing the great gift of mercy that searches out sinners and offers them pardon and salvation.” [Misericordiae Vultus, #20]   As we 

go forth into this new year, may we who rejoice that we have been sought out and offered this extraordinary gift, share it with the 

world by our thoughts, words, and deeds.  As the Holy Father reminds us, mercy must always be placed at the center of our lives as 

disciples. 

 With the festivities of Christmastide behind us, it’s time to get back into the swing of things around the parish, including plan-

ning for our Parish Festival.  Our next planning meeting will be Tuesday, January 18 at 6:30PM in Gillen Hall.  The primary item on 

the agenda will be looking for parishioners to take the lead in coordinating the various festival areas and an overall festival chair.  The 

festival is set for July 31. 

 We need a little assistance following Mass today (Sunday) to do some “undecorating” and storing until next Christ-

mas.  If you can help, just wait for a few minutes after Mass; it shouldn’t take long.  Also, if you want to take your ornament from our 

family tree home with you, please take it after Mass.  All ornaments still on the tree when we undecorate will be stored with our other 

Christmas things for next year. 



Your prayers are requested……for the repose 

of  the souls of  our parishioners David Vitori 

and Virginia Salany.  Also for Keith Kitterman 

father of  Trafford Police Officer JD Kitterman.  

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord.  May they 

rest in peace.  Amen. 

PARISH—YOUTH—RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

                                                                                                 

       “The 500 Club”                                 

The Saturday, December 25th winning number was 

“109”. The winner was Tom & Karen Mercalde.                                                       

  Congratula
ons!!�

   Please make sure that you have only taken your 

�ckets. A parishioner is missing their December  

�ckets. Thank you      �

We currently have eight �ckets available...if you 

want in on the fun call the office @ 412�372�4577.                  

                                                                                 

Exposition & Adoration 

of the Lord will be this               

Wednesday, January 19th 

from 8:30am till Noon.                                       

Please plan to attend and                                         

spend some time with the 

Lord.  

W e e k l y  O f f e r t o r y  f o r  

1 2 / 2 6 / 2 0 2 1                                     

Sunday Offertory +    $4,442.00                                             

 On-line Giving + $1,507.41 

   Total Collection + $5,949.41 

Additional Donations: 

        Children + $2.00 

        Maintenance  + $65.00 

        Food Bank + $10.00 

        Religious Ed. + $50.00 

        Poverty Relief + $30.00 

        Children & Family Svc.+ $1,502.00 

        Immaculate Conception + $20.00 

        Christmas + $8,141.39 

        Christmas Flowers + $65.00 

        Accent + $10.00 

        Immaculate Conception  + $20.00 

         Solemnity  + $ 160.00 

                                                                                                               

To Contribute on�line, please see our website.                               �

                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Please assist the St. Regis 

Knights in their baby bo)le 

campaign for Women’s Choice 

Network, a local pro�life preg-

nancy resource center which 

has a loca/on in Monroeville.  

Take a baby bo)le with you as 

you leave Mass.  Then, go home and fill it up with 

coins, bills or even a check, and bring it back to 

church by the last Sunday  in January.  Drop�off bas-

kets will be placed at the entrances to the church.  

Thank�you.�

W e e k l y  O f f e r t o r y  f o r  

1 / 2 / 2 0 2 2                                     

Sunday Offertory +  $ 4,587.00                                           

 On-line Giving + $2,762.81 

   Total Collection + $ 

Additional Donations: 

        Children + $3.00 

        Maintenance  + $79.32 

        Food Bank + $75.00 

        Religious Ed. + $95.00 

        Children & Family Svc.+ $110.00 

        Immaculate Conception + $69.34 

        Christmas + $2,923.52 

        Christmas Flowers + $40.00 

        Accent + $37.00 

        Solemnity  + $ 217.00 

                                                                                                               

      

                                    

To Contribute on�line, please see our website.                               �

                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              



          DIOCESAN—LOCAL– AREA CHURCHES NEWS 

Although the March for Life was virtual last year, this year it is back in person on Friday, January 21, 2022 and as im-

portant as ever.� Bishop Kulick and I will be a/ending along with a number of parishes and organizaDons that are 

sending buses down again this year.� I do not yet have a comprehensive list of who is a/ending, but here are the bus 

captains that I know of:�

Mary Blythe, St. Agnes in North HunDngdon;  724�863�2626 or 412�996�2115�

Bill Ager, Indiana County ; 724�465�4522�

Caitlin Craig, Mother of Sorrows in Murrysville;  724�733�8870 x114                                                                                                             

�                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Fr. Tim Kruthaupt, St. Peter’s in Brownsville;  724�785�7781�

If you know of any other buses that are going and are not on this list, please email me their contact informa/on so 

I can distribute it to you all and help everyone fill their buses up.�

*Please note that, because the youth events this year are virtual, there will be no youth buses or separate overnight 

trip scheduled for youth this year.� Any youth who wants to a/end the march can join the exisDng bus groups.�

God bless you and have a Merry Christmas.�

Fr. Dan Carr�

Director of Pro�Life AcDviDes�

�                                                           AARP TAX AIDE IS BACK!!�

As we get closer to the start of Tax Season, �we want to give you the informa�on we have received regard-

ing our upcoming Tax Aide ac�vi�es and to provide you with some addi�onal details. �

�

Dates & Times for AARP Tax Prepara#on �

• Five (5) Mondays:� February 14th, February 28th, March 14th, March 28th, and April 11th�

• 8:00 AM to approx. 3:00 PM�

**They will be working by appointment only.�

Scheduling Appointments �

• Taxpayers will need to call (412) 394�8959 to make an appointment.� This is a dedicated number for this 

purpose. (WE CAN NOT SCHEDULE YOU A APPOINTMENT FROM THE CHUCH OFFICE)�

AARP will begin taking appointments on Monday, Jan 17th.� The phone number will be ac�ve before that 

�me, but they will not be accep�ng requests un�l the 17th.�

No#fica#on to Taxpayers �

• AARP is planning to place ads in local newspapers in early January.�

In early January they will send us a poster to place on the doors of the church as we've done in the past.�

*This is all the informa#on we have...as more details arrive we will let you know.�



	 3-D-4-2 	 For ad info. call 1-800-477-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 14-1158

Name _____________________________________________________________ 

Address  ___________________________________  City ___________________  

Zip ____________________________ Phone _____________________________

Please drop form into the offertory basket or mail to the Parish Office.

St. Regis Church Membership Form
CHECK ONE:
❐ New Registration
❐ Change of Address
❐ Moving out of Parish
❐ Want Envelopes

Note: Use of this form does not automatically register you with the church.  You will be contacted to arrange an appointment. Thank You

KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS

COUNCIL #6299

For Information: 724-691-5590

Contact - Lud Sharek
— Grand Knight —

John M. Dobrinick Funeral Home, Inc.
702 7th Street • Trafford, Pennsylvania 15085
412-372-3111 • www.dobrinickfhinc.com

Thomas J. Dobrinick F.D., Supervisor • Dakota R. Wells, F.D.

	 Come out and enjoy
	 the $4.99 Sunday Breakfast
	 Every Sunday - 8 AM-12 NOON!!

HAYMAKER VILLAGE PLAZA
5 minutes from the church in Trafford!!

412.856.6441 • www.paparocks.com

	 Dr. Carla
	 CAPOZZI
	 ORTHODONTICS

“We Create Smiles in Countless Ways”

3520 Rte. 130, Ste. 4001, Penn Twp., Irwin, PA 15642

Phone: (724) 744-4074
E-Mail: drc@drcapozzi.com

Website: www.drcapozzi.com
Diplomate American 
Board of Orthodontics

Dowling Insurance Agency
134 Clay Pike

North Huntingdon, PA 15642
(724) 864-7157

	 *Discount Eligibility, rates and coverages vary by state.
	 ** Life insurance not available in N.Y.
	 S1041 Not all companies are licensed or operated in all states. Not all products are offered in 
	 all states. Go to erieinsurance.com for company licensure and territory information.

THIS SPACE IS

Commercial 
& Residential
Fully Insured

J.N. LAWN CARE
WEEKLY GRASS CUTTING, 

FERTILIZER, MULCHING
FALL AND SPRING CLEANING

PATIOS AND RETAINING WALLS
AND MUCH MORE!

John Nieser
landscaping contractor

	 412-735-1899
	 joshnieser@hotmail.com
	 jnlawncare.org

Estate Administration • Probate • Estate Planning • Wills and Powers of Attorney

	 Serving the Community Since 1996
	 www.familylegalcenter.com
	 (412) 824-0100

Laura Cohen
attorney at law
4372 Old William Penn Highway
Monroeville, Pennsylvania 15146

We Listen with 
Compassion

PA 019649

Room Additions • Game Rooms • Garages
Bathrooms • Roofing/Siding • Windows

Soffit & Fascia • Decks
Greensburg: 724-837-6001 | North Huntingdon:  412-754-2517

LET US PLACE 
YOUR AD HERE.

Contact Renee Puchalski to place an ad today! 
rpuchalski@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6453


